Surfrider
Foundation.

Reduce Consu
Bags to Protec

plion of Single-Use Plastic
¢ Marine Life and our Qcean
Environment

WE, THE UNDERSIGNED residents of the State of Oregon, HERERY SUPPORT a 20 cent
mandatory fee (or ban) on single-use plastic bags within the City of Portland to prevent
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Pagelofl

Parsons, Susan

From: Staj Pace [stajpace@gmail.com]
Sent:  Thursday, May 20, 2010 4:34 PM
To: Parsons, Susan

Subject: City Council Testify

Hi Susan,

My name is Nastassja Pace, and I would like to testify on July 14th regarding the Portland Chapter of
the Surfrider Foundation and our current campaign: BAN the BAG. As a grassroots non-profit dedicated
to preserving and helping our oceans, rivers, and beaches, the Portland Chapter is asking the City of
Portland to ban single-use plastic retail bags or impose a small fee, yet large enough to influence
consumers to switch to reusable bags.

I would prefer to speak before or after Stiv Wilson, who is also be speaking on behalf of Ban the Bag.

Thank you,

Nastassja "Staj" Pace

Surfrider Foundation PDX Chapter - Chair
503.888.9810

“No problem can be solved from the same level of consciousness that created it.” — Albert Einstein
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Request of Nastassja Pace to address Council regarding the Portland Chapter of the
Surfrider Foundation and current campaign: BAN the BAG (Communication\)
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